
Written Communications
Item 7.3 – Mors

Received 9/ 9/ 2024
From: Abby Mors <
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 1:46 PM

To: CityClerk < CityClerk@chulavistaca. gov> 
Subject: TPO insult

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do
not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender. 

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to
reportphishing@chulavistaca. gov

At a time when the main news story always seems to be centered around the homeless, lack of
affordable housing etc etc, it is ludicrous to expect a Landlord to pull a rental unit off the market for

a gov specified time frame.   

And who pays the Landlord for this loss of income? What other business is penalized in such a

manner? 

Of course, the only recourse is to raise the rental rate.   

But then there’s the impending rent control. 

Clearly California is trying to force Landlords to sell their investments.   

Then the gov can own all the housing. 

Including the medical care. 

Sounds like socialism to me!  

Abby

Apt Owner
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